
- .
-

,
_

' Mississippi Power and Light Company
. ATTN: Mr. .J. B. Richard

Senior Vice President, Nuclear
P. 0. Box 1640-

Jackson, MS 39205

Gentlemen:

!- SUBJECT: GRAND-GULF _ OPERATIONAL QUALITY ASSURANCE PROGRAM

Your letter to this office dated June 10, 1983, provided a current. description of
the operational quality assurance program (MPL-TOP-1A) for the Grand Gulf station
(Docket No. 50-416). Additional clarification was provided in your letters dated
February 22, 1984, and April 12, 1984, in response to questions transmitted by my
letter dated September 23, 1984. Our review of this information indicates that ~
the Grand Gulf operational quality assurance program continues to satisfy 10 CFR
50, Appendix B, requirements and is therefore acceptable.

.

Please contact us _ if you have any questions concerning this letter. We
appreciate your timely submittal and prompt response to our questions regarding
the information required by 10 CFR 50.54(a).

Sincerely,

Richard C. Lewis, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: J. E. Cross, Plant Manager
Ralph T. Lally, Manager of Quality

Middle South Services, Inc.

bec: NRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
State of Mississippi
G. A. Belisle, RII
C. M. Upright, RII
J. Milhoan, IE
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